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Categories: NBLPP

The “new” plans are even UGLIER than previous plans. This architect is absolutely clueless of the charm and beauty
of Palm Beach. It will overpower Barrenjoey House and will destroy this beautiful little town. Please do not allow
this to go ahead!!!! They must think the people of Palm Beach are stupid, by submitting almost identical plans every
time. Do they not get it, the whole plan needs to be scrapped and replaced with something that will fit into the
beautiful landscape and heritage architecture of Palm Beach, and not this ugly piece of SOULESS, lazy

architecture. It looks like it has been done by someone who got mediocre marks in architecture school.

Regards

Gabrielle LePlatrier





